REPORT HIGHLIGHTS

Healthy Eating In Schools
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Some of our key recommendations for the
Department of Education and Early Childhood Development:

We recommend the Department of Education and Early Childhood Development update the Food and
Nutrition Policy to reflect the current Canada Food Guide and ensure it is written in a way that food
service workers can reasonably interpret and implement it.
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We recommend the Department of Education and Early Childhood Development assign responsibility
for overseeing school food services to a dedicated and qualified individual within each Regional Centre
for Education.




